
Subject: Historic Waterfront San Pedro Funds Available for January 2018
From: Thomas Nelson <thomas.nelson@lacity.org>
Date: 01/19/2018 02:37 PM
To: Adriana Velazquez <adriana.velazquez@lacity.org>, Lorena Parker
<lparker@sanpedrobid.com>, Maximo Fortu <maximo.fortu@lacity.org>, Rick
Scott <rick.scott@lacity.org>

Good afternoon,

Please see attached transmission sheet for available reimbursement. 
Please attach this transmission sheet to the invoice you mail to us.  Have a great
day. 

Thank you,
Thomas Nelson

--
Tom Nelson
Accounting Clerk
City Clerk NBIDS section
Los Angeles

Attachments:

50L_Historic_Waterfront_San_Pedro.pdf 74.6 KB
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